
PRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Fri 23rd
June
2023

We are looking for help on
Front of House for the school
show: Wind in the Willows? 4

staff members on the door/
selling programmes/ crowd

control  - for each performance
would be brilliant.

CONTACTS 
& LINKS

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org

Wind in the Willows
Click on the picture to take a you

to ticket sales.
 

Performances are:
Fri 30th June 7pm
Sat 1st July 2pm
Sat 1st July 7pm

27th - Y1 Cotswold Wildlife Park Trip
28th -  Primary Transition Morning (including new
Reception visit)
29th - Y5 Show Racism The Red Card workshops in
class - plus assembly with Year 6
30th  - Wind in the Willows performance - Schuman
Hall

1st  - Wind in the Willows Performance - Schuman
Hall
5th - Last Day of School & Y6 Leavers assembly -
afternoon. Details to follow
6th - First day of the summer holidays

Tues 5th September: First Day of the new academic
year
18th - 20th Sept: School Photos
18th October - Reception School Photos

June

July

Looking further ahead

IMPORTANT DATES

https://europaschooluk.org/careers-at-europa/vacancies/
https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/986250991


Year 3 visit the Abingdon Museum

On the afternoon of Monday 19th June, 13 girls from
Year 5 went to visit St Helen and St Katharine school,

to take part in a maths which entailed creating
geometric patterns, working through labyrinths and
mazes while making calculations and trying to spot

patterns. Our students were brilliant and had a great
time. Well Done to all involved.

3DE, 3EE and 3FE went to visit the Abingdon Museum which is in the
Town Hall in the centre of Abingdon. They learnt about the

importance of the river, what life was like for people who lived and
worked in canal boats, the history of Abingdon and its Abbey and that
Abingdon was under water in the Jurassic era. On the way back they

walked all the way along the river, through Culham Lock, back to
school. It was a wonderful outing in the sunshine.

The Young Art Oxford Exhibition was a great success and a fantastic experience for the
children and their families who could visit the event. 

The pictures have now been collected from Oxford. A selection of these are on further display in
our Primary Library. The rest of the pictures have been returned to the children. Europa School

raised over £200 just with the entry fees which go to The Great Ormond Street Hospital for
Children. Thank you to everyone who helped to make this a great success. 

 

Young Art News 

fundraisInG
Link

https://app.investmycommunity.com/europacapitalcampaign


Over the last few
weeks, the children
have created an eco

code for Europa. This
eco code is a

reflection of how
they are feeling and

what they want to do
to help the planet.

The new books we
ordered thanks to the
Earth Day cookie sale
are now available to

borrow! Thank you to
the library team who

have helped us!

���   NEWS FROM THE ECO-CLUB  ���
Thank you for visiting the Earth Day Exhibition. 

We hope you enjoyed it!

The Eco Club has submitted our application to become an Eco School. 
We will inform you if we have made it!



Exciting News:

Madame Gaillard entered 6FE into the French pop competition for the song they made last year De ma
fenêtre -From my window.  This week we got the news:

 
Marie and the 6FE class won 2 awards at the French Pop Competition at the Institut Français in London for

the song they wrote last year: 'De ma fenêtre'. 
 

They won: the best 'coup de coeur' and Mme Gaillard won the best French Pop Teacher of the Year! That's
amazing!

We're delighted to announce we are finally able to open up the booking for the fabulous Summer Camp 2023!!
 

Please find the link below to book your place:
When: Thursday 6th July 2023 - Friday 21st July 2023

08.30 - 17.30
Where Europa School UK

Cost £43.00 per day
 

Days out
We are arranging two trips: one on the 18th July and the other on the 21st July.

There is an additional cost for each trip as follows:
18th July - Millets Farm - additional cost £25 (Packed lunch required).

21st July - Red Kangaroo Trampoline Park, Reading - additional cost £30 (Lunch included).  
Link to book

This year there are two separate forms for booking.  
One form is for current Reception and Year 1 children:

https://forms.gle/qJ5Q2WPmXR3UCN3P7
And the other is for current Year 2 to Year 6 children:

https://forms.gle/74pLWSgwVK4cUXZj8
 

More information
Please have a look at our website if you are new to our camps

https://www.culhamafterschool.com/holiday-camps.html 
 

Summer Camp 2023

Beyond Boundaries
 Competition
Ruben Bosse Chitty from Europa

School has been selected to
receive the VC Commendation

award in Year 5 in the University
of Oxford’s Beyond Boundaries

science inspired art competition!
We received so many brilliant

entries from across Oxfordshire
and would like to thank you/your
school for encouraging your pupils

to participate.

https://forms.gle/qJ5Q2WPmXR3UCN3P7
https://forms.gle/74pLWSgwVK4cUXZj8
https://www.culhamafterschool.com/holiday-camps.html
https://www.culhamafterschool.com/holiday-camps.html

